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 Additional Response to issues raised by the Inspector of Redbridge Local Plan  

 

 Tall Buildings  

 I would like to participate in the meeting on 18th July to discuss tall buildings in light of the Grenfall  

Towers disaster  it shows this strategy is fundamentally flawed . Besides being totally unsuitable for 

families needing 3 beds or moiré who are the main group in housing need in the borough they are 

fundamentally dangerous. Their height means evacuation would not be possible and given the 

deaths we cannot condemn more people to such a fate . This is in addition to problems already  in 

the town centre with existing tall buildings  which are contributing to  dangerous situations since fire 

brigade cant reach some blocks due to parking blocking the routes . 

 I don’t have time to elaborate but will do so on the day  

 

 Wendy Taylor 

 


